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Last week in Nursery:
We began to share the story of The Gruffalo. The children have enjoyed 
exploring the Gruffalo small world area in the book nook, using the props to retell 
the story. Outside in the mud kitchen the children have been making their own 
Gruffalo crumble, delicious! We have started talking about Autumn, looking for 
signs on our Autumn walk around school. We’ve had lots of fun exploring conker 
rolling down guttering in the Nursery garden!



Last week in Year 4:
Over the past two 
weeks, Year 4 have 
been creating Roman 
coins out of clay with 
Mrs Nosworthy using a 
range of different tools. 
They are in the kiln at 
the moment, but we can't 
wait to show you how 
they turn out!

Best attendance last week: congratulations to Class 6 with 97.4% 
and Class 11 with 99.6%. Our whole school target is 97%.



Sport/PE page:

Last week, 12 children represented Cavalry at a 
Speed Stacking competition at Ely College and 
came away as winners. All the children did amazing 
and we are super proud of them. A great way to end 
the half term!

Remember, Speed Stacking club is held every 
Wednesday at lunchtime for KS2 children.

Follow us on Facebook ‘Cavalry Primary School’ or Twitter @Cavalry_Primary

https://docs.google.com/file/d/1PYFw9_msjX5Nxgx6poXA2PSUh_1C9O6L/preview
https://docs.google.com/file/d/10BVu4N89x5PrpsPPAfl0JwjpDDN20MY-/preview


Dates for your calendar:
Tuesday 18th Oct - School Photographer here for individuals and sibling groups
Wednesday 19th October - Harvest assemblies - donations welcome for Food Bank
Wednesday 19th Oct - PTFA Halloween Discos
Thursday 20th October - Year 4 Romans day
24th to 28th Oct - school and nursery closed for half term
Friday 4th November - Year 1 ‘Great Fire of London’ day
Monday 14th November - NHS visit to weigh and measure Year 6 and Reception
14th to 18th November - Book Fair visits Cavalry
Thursday 1st December - flu vaccinations offered to all children
Wednesday 21st Dec - last day of school/nursery
Thursday 5th January 2023 - school/nursery open again
All term dates 2022/23 are available on the school website. Please remember that 
holidays in term time are not authorised unless there are very exceptional circumstances 
and you may receive a penalty notice if your child misses school.


